
 Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services
By phone: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
In person- We will always make time to speak to you at Fusion- just bear in mind this

comes with Covid-19 challenges, but we’re always available on email/text to have a chat.

REGISTRATION 2021-2022

Registration opens on Monday 17th
May 2021 for new and existing families.

 
We will email parents on Monday 17th
May to explain what you need to do. 

 
Registration closes on Friday 11th June

2021 at 6:15pm. 
 

You will be notified of allocations on
Friday 2nd July 2021.

 
 

We are delighted to have Conor join the Fusion
Team. Conor has been volunteering for us but has

now taken a permanent role.
 

"Hi, my name is Conor and I have recently finished
my degree in Business Management. I used to go to

Sir John Lawes School and the Grove where I
attended Fusion as well! As I used to attend Fusion I

think I have quite a good idea about what the
children like and how best to support them."

POLICIES

 

Every April we review
all our policies to

ensure they meet any
new legislation

and regulation and are
still current and work
in practice.  Reading
and understanding

our Policies forms part
of your Parental
Agreement and

acknowledgement of
you reading them in

your registration pack..
You can find these on

our website.
 
 

FUSION NEWSLETTER

APRIL 2021

Keeping In Touch

RAMADAN

We want to wish our families who are
celebrating Ramadan. a Happy Ramadan
and wish them the best celebrating Eid In

May

NEW MEMBER OF STAFF -  CONOR

 
 

http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Fusion-Childcare-Services-336628186355425


NATIONAL PET WEEK

QUEEN'S BIRTHDAY

PENGUIN WEEK

EARTH DAY

Following on from National Pet week Fusion has been very lucky to have a few visitors come in. We have had a Diabetic Dog
Called Skye, A shetland Pony called Solo and a rabbit called Smokey so far!

ST GEORGES DAY

Please follow us on Facebook or check
out our website to see what we get up

too daily!
 

In May at Fusion we will be looking at
- Nature Week
-Childrens Day
-World Bee Day

-World Turtle Day
World Otter Day 


